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ROAD RAGE INCIDENT 
 

 

 
The University Police (UPD) has been notified that a Road Rage incident occurred at about 7:45 
pm, this evening, near the intersection of 5th Ave and University Way.  The victim reported being 
followed by another car from the area of 54th Ave S and I-275.  As the victim parked along 
University Way, the driver of the other car displayed a handgun and made threatening 
statements.  There was a minor altercation before the other car quickly drove away. 
 
Within minutes, officers from the St. Pete Police Department located the other car several blocks 
away and arrested the driver for Aggravated Assault. 
 
If you have any additional information regarding this incident please contact the University Police 
at 727-873-4444 or police@usfsp.edu. 
 
As always, be alert to your surroundings and immediately report any suspicious persons or 
incidents to the police.  Whenever possible, you should walk together as a group in public areas. 
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